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Im writing you in concern about the proposed motorized recreation in the Hoodoo Roadless area. I urge you to

consider the adverse  impact on critical Ecosystem habitat if option B was implemented. Managing this place with

limited to no impact from motorized vehicles allows for its continued   use  as a class room, habitat and place of

quiet recreation in a truly spectacular and wild place. This is why I would like to voice my support for Only Option

A.

 

Thank you for your time,

David 

 

 

-- 

 

David Dunphy

David.Dunphy@gmail.com

206-999-4797

 


